WONGABURRA
PROVIDING FLEXIBLE AGED CARE SERVICES

31 July 2020

Dear Family,

Firstly, at time of sending this notice all our residents are well and no one is in isolation or getting tested or awaiting test result in relation to Coronavirus. They are going about their normal routine in and out of their rooms. Residents who are able have expressed that they understand the mandatory lockdown are for their own protection.

Our staff are all diligently following infection control measures and management are closely monitoring situations and strictly adhering the directives from the Qld Chief Health Officer.

Relevant Links Below for your reference:

New Aged Care Direction No 8

https://www.health.qld.gov.au/system-governance/legislation/cho-public-health-directions-under-expanded-public-health-act-powers/aged-care

New Covid-19 Hotspots

https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/hotspots-covid-19

New Contact Tracing List

https://www.qld.gov.au/health/conditions/health-alerts/coronavirus-covid-19/current-status/contact-tracing

These are very anxious time, but please note that there are no indications at this stage of a direct risk to any aged care facilities or to Wongaburra. These are precautionary measures to give ourselves the best chance of protecting our vulnerable residents.

Take care and keep safe,

Wongaburra Society

phone: 07 5540 1400 fax: 07 5541 3484 Email: enquiries@wongaburra.com.au